
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Lake Tahoe Community College’s Intensive Spanish Summer
Institute kicks off July 31 with a special appearance from
Selene Barceló, consul for community affairs at the Consulate
General of Mexico in Sacramento. She will take part in the
opening session at 7:45am in the plaza located in front of the
library. She will then make a presentation in Spanish at 9am
in Duke Theatre. At 10am, she’ll make the same presentation in
English.

·      A partnership between Sierra Nevada College and Truckee
Meadows  Community  College  is  bringing  a  four-year  degree
completion program to the TMCC campus starting this fall.
Programs  being  offered  include  global  business  management,
entrepreneurship and psychology.

·      The Loft in South Lake Tahoe is having winemaker dinner
with  Michael  David  Winery  on  Aug.  16.  For  more  info,  go
online.

·      The next cannabis dialogue meeting will be Aug. 22, 6pm
at the Truckee Town Council meeting at the airport.

·      The zero tolerance trash program starts Aug. 1 in
Incline Village. This means no gaps in trash lids and no bags
next to a trash can.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/07/snippets-lake-tahoe-509/
http://thelofttahoe.ticketfly.com/event/1527756-michael-david-winemaker-dinner-south-lake-tahoe/

